
THE S 12/F World Shipping Cenne, 

HONG KONG 
UNIVERSITY OF 

E 7 Conron Rood, Tsimshotsui, 

SCIENCE G 
;g Kowloon, Hong Kong. 

& Facsimile No. 

TECHNOLOGY q . 

< i’ 

Vice-Chancellor and Resident 
Professor Chio-Wei Woo, DS. MA PhD 

P'ress Release 

"Environment ' 90", a workshop on environmental science and 
technology, being organised by the Hong Kong University of 
Science and Technology (HKUST) and Hong Kong Baptist College, 
will introduce state-of-the-art technologies for environmental 
monitoring and protection relevant to the territory. To be held 
from 17 to 21 September in Hong Kong, the Workshop is inviting 
all interested to register: especially academics and 
professionals of both public and private sectors interested or 
working in environmental issues, for the event. Requests for 
application forms or further information should be directed to 
Miss Mandy Chan of the-Research Centre of HKUST at 3021446. 

According to Prof. Jay-chung Chen, General Chairman of the 
Organisation Committee, the Workshop will give local and overseas 
experts on environmental issues an opportunity to exchange ideas 
and to discuss major environmental issues of the territory. Main 
topics in the Workshop include energy and pollution, innovative 
applications on environmental protection, environmental 
contamination, environmental technology, waste treatment and 
disposal, pollution and future development, and environmental 
education. Local tertiary institutions will also present their 
research and teaching activities. 

The Workshop will feature two distinguished keynote speakers,.Dr 
Paul MacCready and Dr William Lacy. Dr MacCready received world- 
wide fame when he designed and fabricated the first human-powered 
aircraft which flew a distance of 2 km around a figure-eight 
course in 1977 and across the English Channel in 1979. He was 
named "Engineer of the Century" by the' American Society of 
Mechanical Engineers in 1981. Dr Lacy was Research Director and 
Principal Engineering/Science Advisor of the USEPA (U.S. 
Environmental Protection Agency) before he formed his own 
consulting firm. 

Academics from all six tertiary institutions in Hong Kong have 
participated in the planning of the Workshop. It is expected 
that the event will pave the way for future cooperation among 
them on research projects in this discipline. 
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For further Information, contact the Office of Public Affairs at 3021450. 


